Byrne Creek Community School
Community Council
June 1, 2015
General Meeting

Call to order: 7:00 pm
Introductions

Approval of Agenda:

Moved Laura Mclntosh
Second Melanie Walkus
Carried

May 2015 minutes correction: total of $25,063.81 in the gaming account as of May 1, 2015

Approval of amended minutes from May 2015

Moved: S Chowdhury
Second: Laura Mclntosh
Carried

Co-chair Report:

-Teachers magazine is available. There were two winners of the PAC scholarship. Zainab Al
Rikabi and Antonia Walkus Wood. Congratulations!

Treasurers Report:

-As of May 151215 we have $25,065.87 in our gaming fund and $1,489.33 in the general fund

Principals Report:

- The new website is up and working!

- Byrne creek has three athletes attending the track and field provincials

- The school is shutting down for the summer and gearing up for September at the same time.
Septembers population should remain the same with any shortfall being made up by
international students

- Congratulations to Bal Dhillon who will be Byrne Creeks new Community School Coordinator in
the fall

Teacher Representative Report:

-Trina Moulin, Summarised Bill eleven. After amendments it will become law in October
DPAC:

-Bill eleven information was shared. 12t ave. school will be having a carnival on June 12, 3:00 to
7:00 pm



Acknowledgement and appreciation was extended to Petrina Bosiak and Christine Stover for their past
work on the PAC. Thank you.

Community Council Elections:

Chair: NAZ JAKIR
Moved- Ellen James
Second - Laura Mclntosh
Elected

Vice chair: MELANIE WALKUS
Moved — Ellen James

Second — Laura MclIntosh
Elected

Treasurer: LAURA McINTOSH
Moved - Naz Jakir

Second - Ellen James

Elected

Secretary; ELLEN JAMES
Moved - Laura MclIntosh
Second — Naz Jakir
Elected

Member at Large: Shamsuddin Chowdhury
Co-Chairs: Naz Jakir/Christine Stover

Treasurer: Petrina Bosiak
Secretary: Ellen James



